








Katie Aschcraft Strategic Advisor

Katie has am excellent track record of helping position start 
ups and other organizations for growth. She has held key 
management roles at CIO Partners of Atlanta, Inc., Skybertel 
Communications LLC, Satellite Investment Advisors, Acsys, Inc., 
Accountants One, BulletIN.net, Inc. and Airimba/ClearSKY. Before 
indulging her taste for the high-test environment of smaller  
organizations, Katie enjoyed increasingly responsible positions 
at Bellsouth Corporation, Unisys Corporation and Hughes  
Aircraft Company.

Involved in bettering her community wherever she has lived,  
Katie is a devoted community services volunteer. A life-long 
equestrian, she has served in leadership capacities for the  
American Paint Horse Association and the Georgia Paint Horse 
Club. Katie is a Charter Founding member and was Treasurer of 
Alpha Delta Pi at her University. She holds a BSBA degree in  
Marketing from Appalachian State University and an MBA  
degree from California State University (Fullerton).



Jon Taber

Jon is known for founding and growing corporate and branch 
operations of hightech firms and effectively leading teams 
involved in product design and development, manufacturing, 
marketing, sales and customer support. 

He is a strong communicator, creative and organisational 
strengths, find and seize business opportunities and deliver 
profitable, on-time performance for Fortune 1000 clients,  
36 colleges and universities, numerous business associations, 
conventions, sales organizations and community service groups. 




